
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2025  
 
Ms. Danielle Leach   
City Clerk 
City of Mackinac Island 
Mackinac Island, Michigan 49757 
 
Dear Danielle; 
 
The Detroit Regional Chamber would like to do sidewalk stickers in front of the Gate House for 
Tuesday, May 27, Wednesday, May 28, and Thursday, May 29 for ClarkHill who will be 
sponsoring that space. I’ve attached their rendering of where they would like to add 3 stickers 
by the fence.  
 
Disregard all the banner flags, we already told them those are not allowed.  
 
They will also have some signage on the outside of the building for both The Jockey Club and 
Gate House with their branding on it for Ford Motor Company for The Jockey Club and ClarkHill 
for the Gate House. Those will be the standard outside banners with wind slits so they will have 
minimal fluttering if it’s windy.  
 
The signage outside the Gate House is a repeat of past years (not the sidewalk stickers those 
are new for 2025) but The Jockey Club would be new as they have never been a sponsored 
space before.    
 
If you could pass this along to the City Council as well as Dennis Dombrowski, I would 
appreciate it and let me know if there is anything else I need to do.   
 
Thank you again for your assistance.    
 
      Sincerely, 
 

          
      Mary Beth Daniels, CMP 
      Vice President, Event Services  


